
From: Helen Scott
To: LRO
Subject: HB 2771 Hearing 3/7/17 opposition
Date: Monday, March 06, 2017 9:59:35 AM

Please enter the following as my public testimony against HB 2771 for
the 3/7/17 hearing.  Thank you, Paul.
 
 
Dear Chairman and Members:
 
I am opposed to HB 2771 because it increases the costs of home
ownership.  Please vote no on this bill.
 
Thank you.
 
Helen Scott
346 Bickford Dr.
Grants Pass, OR 97527.
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